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Chamber Chatter 
 

 

 

August 2025 
 

 

 

*Please share the Chamber Chatter Newsletter with your employees. The newsletter is also now available on 

the Chamber website at https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/. It will also be posted on 

Facebook when the current newletter is available on the Chamber Website. 

If there are additional email addresses you would like me to add to make sure our newsletter 

is getting to all who are interested, please let me know by emailing me at spfdchamber@newulmtel.net and 

I would be happy to add them to the email list. 

 

August 6th – Rescheduled Date- 17th Annual Springfield 

Chamber Golf Tournament 

August 4th - August 30th – Summer Spotlight Online Promotion  

August 20th – Ribs To Go Drive Thru at Springfield Market 

December 13th & 14th  – Springfield Nativity Pageant 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/
mailto:spfdchamber@newulmtel.net
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The Fox 9 Town Ball Tour was a Grand Slam!  
 
Thanks to the Springfield Baseball Association, volunteers, 
supporters and fans for hitting it out of the park! 
The Springfield Chamber Board was honored to be a part of 
this exciting community event. 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/fox9kmsp?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUlaauoO-7qwjwhWQEP2hYZonhnngPaBaqQJjHeZuBvWXXhgaTbbbTSKi_9_ecNr_B63iZR2maIpbjDVBrL5WpbTB76hLoS8EUaL1OkwVYwz0Mopv62dlPIgQ6M-dSdYRoRvTdqERdOwD4q7jAsMFTbnvAJZq63FhYl5DNiDzwwjBY3QqvZHpU_2EjAqTXzOOc&__tn__=-%5dK-R
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Our Community Has A Lot To Share! 

The Springfield CVB is working in partnership with the Springfield Area Chamber of Commerce. We are 

excited to announce that the Welcome Display is now available and contains local tourism-related 

brochures, which will be accessible to visitors and the public in a kiosk in front of the Chamber Office. 

Tourism information including the visitors guide and a printable PDF city map and informational 

brochure are Also available on the Chamber/CVB website at 

https://springfieldmnchamber.org/springfieldcvbtourism/ 

As space allows, brochures can be dropped off at the Chamber Office located at the East end of the 

Springfield Area Community Center or mailed to the Chamber at P.O. Box 134, Springfield, MN 56087. 

For questions or more information, contact Denise at the Chamber Office at (507) 723-3508 or 

spfdchamber@newulmtel.net 

 

 

https://springfieldmnchamber.org/springfieldcvbtourism/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExYkZYaDdUVThLNW05OHE1bQEerz4IwxE19BlG2t2pIrTybOHUUgWMf4A58zPk4otCN5CEE5GFTA7FVLT9PuU_aem_RjIfydqS50lYHxvKoH5i9g
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